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RESIGNATION OF PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD MEMBER - John M. Miller

NOTE: John M. Miller has resigned as a member of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board effective
September 28, 2020. Mr. Miller sent a letter resigning. Mr. Miller has been an active member of the Board
since June, 2015 and his contributions will be greatly missed.

ACTION: (Accept - Deny) with regret the resignation of John Miller from the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board effective September 28, 2020.
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